
 

July 27, 2017 
 
Hello Falcon Families, 
 
This is Nanette Lavery, Principal at North Forest Pines Elementary.  It has been a fabulous 
opening to the 2017-2018 school year.  It is hard to believe our track 1,2 and 3 students are 
completing 3 weeks of school!  Tomorrow, as the dismissal bell rings, our track 3 falcons will 
begin their first track out of the school year!  We will certainly miss our kiddos!  However, we 
are welcoming our Track 4 students to their first day of school on Monday! 

Just a few reminders: 

Tomorrow is a full day of school.  Dismissal will be at 2:15 for all students.  

Our track 4 Open House/Meet the Teacher is from 5-6:30 tomorrow evening.  We look 
forward to seeing all our track 4 friends and can't wait for them to return on Monday. 

Everyone mark your calendar for AUGUST 11th!  Our first outdoor movie night will be held 
at North Forest Pines.   We are excited to have our first outdoor movie at NFP.  Mark your 
calendars for a night of fun.  More details will be coming.  We can’t wait to see everyone! 

Thank you to everyone in carpool for following the procedures and expectations to keep our 
students and staff safe.  Please remember, dismissal is at 2:15.  Once carpool begins 
please move to turn off your cell phones.  We don’t want an accident to happen because 
someone is on their cell phone and gets distracted.  Also, remember there is NO passing in 
the loop.  If you need to park, continue around the inside circle then pull into a parking 
space.  Carpool is going quickly, so our staff is not out there until 2:45.  As soon as the last 
number is called and the students are loaded, students who have not been picked up are 
brought inside to call parents and wait safely inside.  Please know you will need to come 
inside to pick up your child and sign them out.  Thank you for helping us keep our students 
safe by following the processes and procedures for North Forest Pines carpool. 

Until next time… 
Keep SOARing 
  

 


